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Dear Colleagues, 

The IEEE 802 LAN/MAN Standards Committee would like to thank ITU-T SG15 for the information provided in liaison statement SG15-LS136  on initiation of work to simplify ITU-T referencing of IEEE Std 802.3.

Thank you for informing us that ITU-T SG15 has:
· Initiated a new work item towards Recommendation ITU-T G.eth “Ethernet”  to make the IEEE 802.3 Ethernet standard available as an ITU-T Recommendation through referencing; and
· Updated the tasks allocated to Question 10 to explicitly include the “initiation of work on new Recommendations (in cooperation with IEEE 802) to reference the IEEE 802 standards on local, metropolitan, and other area networks”.

We look forward to the approval of this Recommendation.

We appreciated the collaboration that resulted in a successful Ninth Joint IEEE 802 and ITU-T Study Group 15 Workshop in Montreal.  IEEE 802 was pleased to sponsor this workshop and thanks ITU-T for continuing to host the proceedings of  our joint workshops.   We believe that this continues to be an excellent opportunity for participants of IEEE 802 and ITU-T SG15 to progress discussion on standardization topics of mutual interest.  We look forward to working with you to plan for the tenth joint workshop.

In addition, we understand that ITU-T SG15 has been focused on promotion of its standardization work at conferences and industry events.  IEEE 802 would be interested in exploring joint promotion events with ITU-T SG15.

IEEE 802 looks forward to continued collaboration between our organizations. 

IEEE 802 meets three times per year, our schedule is available online


Respectfully submitted, 
James Gilb 
Chair, IEEE 802 LMSC



